JASON E. UHLEY
General Manager-Chief Engineer

1995 MARKET STREET
RIVERSIDE, CA 92501
951.955.1200
951.788.9965 FAX

www.rcflood.org
255771

RIVERSIDE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL
AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

April 18, 2024
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

On March 19, 2024 bids for the construction of Wildomar MDP Lateral C, Stage 3 and Bundy Canyon
Basin project were opened. The Riverside County Flood Control and Water Conservation District
intends to recommend to our Board of Supervisors that the contract be awarded to H&H General

Contractors, Inc.
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—~DAVID H. GARCIA
Chief of Construction and
Maintenance Division




